
 

 

 

 

 Excalibur Primary School 

30th October 2023       Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Autumn 2   Week: one 

 The children have returned to Pre-school absolutely raring to go!  It was a joy to 

welcome them back and they settled in beautifully after our half-term break.  We 

look forward to an exciting second half-term which includes the run up to 

Christmas. 

 

This week, the children have enjoyed a variety of 

learning opportunities based on the theme of ‘Bonfire 

Night’.  In PE, the children explored dance using 

firework ideas as inspiration for our movements.  We 

created our own firework dance.  In PSHE, we talked 

about keeping safe around bonfires and sparklers.  

This theme has inspired many creative activities 

including making a model sparkler.  The children have 

also made chocolate apples ahead of our Infant 

Bonfire, at school, next Monday. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore and Miss Bebbington 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, we had our first full change into PE kits. The children tried hard to 

‘have a go’ and manage their own clothing.  They made sure to pack their things 

away after our lesson.  Remember, if your child attends pre-school on Wednesdays, 

they need to bring shorts, a t-shirt and pumps or trainers.  All items of clothing 

should be labelled to prevent them from going home with the wrong child.  


